Board of Management

Meeting 5 2021-22



Agreed Report to Parents/Guardians and Staff

- 1. A meeting of the Board was convened on May 25th 2022.
- 2. The Principal's Child Protection Report was overseen.
- 3. The following policy documents were ratified:
 - Assessment and Reporting Policy;
 - Admissions Policy and Admissions Notice 2022-23, and
 - Social Media Policy (CETB).
- 4. The Finance Report was adopted.
- 5. The Board noted the concerns associated with the increased costs of goods and services as a result of recent significant global events.
- 6. Closure of the school to students on Feb. 23rd 2023 in order to facilitate staff participation in Junior Cycle Cluster Day was approved.
- 7. Gratitude was extended to the staff members who gave generously of their time throughout the school year to facilitate the school's extensive co-curricular and extra-curricular programme.
- 8. Congratulations were extended to the coaches and students who enjoyed outstanding sporting success.
- 9. The Board thanked the leadership, staff and students of the school for the tremendous team spirit shown throughout the pandemic.
- 10. The next meeting of the Board is due to take place in Term 1 2022-23.